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 AUSTRALIAN EMBASSY 
KATHMANDU  

ANZAC COMMEMORATION SERVICE  The Australian Embassy, Kathmandu will host its annual ANZAC 
Commemoration at the Australian Embassy in Bansbari on 
Wednesday 25 April, 2018 at 8am.  The Commemoration will be 
followed by a light breakfast which will conclude at around 10am. 
 
Australian and New Zealand citizens wishing to attend should 
confirm their attendance by calling the Embassy on 01 437 1678,  
x 102 or by emailing rabi.kc@dfat.gov.au by the close of business on 
20 April. 
 
Those attending the commemoration will be required to present photo 
identification (passport or driver’s license) to gain entry. 
 
 
 
*** PLEASE NOTE*** 
 A smart casual dress code will be in effect.  Entry will not be 
permitted to people wearing shorts or thongs. 
 
Entry will not be permitted to people who have not registered their 
attendance with the Embassy. 
 


